Hibbeler, Rich

From: Hibbeler, Rich

Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 11:05 AM

To: Hibbeler, Rich

Subject: FW: OET Experimental Licensing Branch Notification

From: Kurt Clark [mailto:kclark@airscan.com]

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2011 10:37 AM

To: Hibbeler, Rich

Cc: Rod Ward - Director of ADTS; Adam Meyer - CTO
Subject: RE: OET Experimental Licensing Branch Notification

Rich,

The frequencies that we would defiantly want to use:
1,999.0 MHz
2,016.5 MHz
2,033.5 MHz
2,050.5 MHz
2,067.5 MHz
2,084.5 MHz
2,101.5 MHz
2,458.5 MHz
2,475.5 MHz
2,492.0 MHz

If it would help to limit the radius of operations to 60Km, we could live with it, but would prefer to keep it at 65Km.

The purpose of the license is to test our current equipment, test potential newly purchased or demo equipment, provide
equipment training and demonstrate our capabilities to customers.

As far as the use of the equipment testing and demonstration will occur several times a month and the duration will be
about two hours each time and should occur around 10:00 am or 2:30pm. The training aspect will occur Monday —
Friday two to three times a day (approx. 8:00am, 11:00pm, 2:30pm) for duration of two hours. (The hours listed are
approximate and we could be transmitting outside of those timeframes.)

As far as contacts for interference issues:

Rod Ward
321-268-9922 Office
321-305-3040 Mobile
7017 Challenger Ave
Titusville, FL 32780

Adam Meyer
321-268-9922 Office
321-960-9841 Mobile
7017 Challenger Ave
Titusville, FL 32780
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Kurt Clark
321-268-9922 Office
321-960-9835 Mobile
7017 Challenger Ave
Titusville, FL 32780

Let me know if you need any additional information and if | need to contact the FCC directly or if you will be submitting
this information to them on our behalf.

Cheers,

Kurt Clark

Director of ITS

AirScan, Inc.

7017 Challenger Avenue
Titusville, FL 32780
Phone 321-268-9922
Mobile 321-960-9835
Fax 321-747-0397
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